To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is in reference to the work that Florida Foundations performed at the 105 North
Federal jobsite, a 210 auger cast pile job. As the site superintendent for Cambridge Construction | felt
that Florida Foundations performed there scope of work in an expeditious and proficient manner. The
entire team from the office staff to the field labor were extremely knowledgeable and professional.
Florida Foundations, while not the size of the larger auger cast pile companies certainly performed on a
level similar to those companies. | would certainly recommend Florida Foundations for any future
projects.

Philip Zervigon
Cambridge Construction Corp.



